
~,,,ernal Correspondence                        Tile" [ :molite 5 

A. Aspengren/L. Cramer - 21-2W-5 
D. Huggett - 21-2W-5 
E. Ribe - Chemolite-34 
D. Bruss - Chemolite-34 

~: C. D. KING - MAG. A/V - CHEMOLITE-34 

Fre~: K. J. MILLER - ENVIR, ENG. & POt. CONT. - 21-2W-5 

Su~t: DRUM LINER DISPOSAL 

~te: MARCH 9, 1981 

Per our conversation, I would like to confirm 
that the drum liners from drums from Cordova 
should be sent to the Chemo]ite Incinerator for 
disposal. These liners should not be reused or 
combined with dry scrap for disposal. 

The drum liners which contained hydrofluoric 
acid have been neutralized with sodium hydroxide 
would be considered hazardous and should be 
handled as a hazardous waste. A number of drum 
liners could be combined in a single drum.amd 
then sent to the incinerator for disposal using 
the Chemolite Hazardous Waste Manifest Form. 
Proper labels and waste identification should be 
included on these drums. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 
778-4466. 

KJM/mk 
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